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LETTER DATED 31 MAY 1982 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. OF THE 
PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO 

THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to address you in order to reiterate the profound concern of 
my Government at the intensification of the conflict in the Malvinas and at the 
extensive loss of life to which it is giving rise. 

Accordingly, on instructions from my Government, I request you to convene, as 
a matter of urgency, an official public meeting of the Security Council so that it 
may continue to study the serious situation in the region of the Malvinas and so 
that it may assume the responsibilities conferred on it by the Charter for the 
maintenance of international peace and security. 

(Signed) Leonardo KAM 
Ambassador 

Acting Permanent Repesentative 
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